From: Shannon Smallman <shannonsmallman@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, August 11, 2021 9:01 AM

To: Rex C Wilkinson < Wilkinson.Rex@columbusga.org >; Cathy Williams < cwilliams@nwcolumbus.org >

Subject: BHAR Resignation

Good morning Trey and Cathy,

I have really enjoyed this board and had hoped to serve the remainder of my termR, but regretfully I have to send in my resignation from BHAR. 5 kids in 3 schools has my schedule pretty booked now. I would like to recommend Fran Carpenter (Poole) for my position. She has a business in the Liberty District and lives in the Historic District downtown. She regularly attends meetings and has agreed to serve, if approved.

I can arrange to attend September's meeting, as I know it will take a vote from the board and from Council. Please let me know if you need anything additional from me.

Thank you, Shannon Smallman